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September 2024
Worship       All children are welcome in worship at RUMC. Busy bags are available 

in the parlor at the back of the sanctuary.
Sunday School          Children in grades K-6 begin in worship with their families and go

to Sunday School after the Message for Young Disciples. 
Cribbery             Children, birth through age 5, are welcome to be dropped off in 

our cribbery, beginning at 9:45 am.  

IMPORTANT DATES

SUNDAY SCHOOL

We are back inside after a fun
summer exploring God’s outdoor
creation!

This month in Sunday School, we
will be learning about God’s
creativity. We’ll learn about
Creation, how God made each of
us unique, and how God creates
opportunities to share God’s love. 

Sept. 1 - No Sunday School.
Communion served in worship.

Sept. 22 - Bible Sunday Celebration.
Third graders receive their Bibles in
worship. Stay after worship for cake
and activities on the lawn (or
fellowship hall if it’s rainy) for the
whole family! 



This month the RUMC food pantry
is in need of pasta (16 oz), pasta
sauce (24 oz), peanut butter (16-
18 oz), jelly (12-16 oz), mac and
cheese, ramen noodles, and
canned veggies (15-16 oz).

If you would like to contribute,
items can be brought to Sunday
School or dropped off in the bin
next to the fellowship hall.

MISSIONS 
INFORMATION

Ideas to encourage your family’s
faith at home:

Create something - a drawing, a
card, a baked good - for
someone else. Say a prayer for
them before or after you
deliver it.

Create a thanksgiving bowl: set
a bowl on your table or counter,
with paper and writing utensils.
Draw or write something you
are thankful for and add to the
bowl over the month.

FAITH AT HOME

QUESTIONS? Contact Cara at 410-833-5440 or
rumcfamilyministries1777@gmail.com


